

ST. BENEDICT PARISH

ST. BRIDGET'S CHURCH · ST. MARY'S CHURCH · ST. MARY'S SCHOOL CALVARY CEMETERY · ST. BRIDGET'S CEMETERY

May 20, 2023

Rev. Michael Costik, Pastor 95 N Main St. Canandaigua NY 14424

Dear Parish Community and St. Mary's School Families:

It is with great joy and excitement that I announce that Ms. Cristina Falbo received and accepted the appointment to be the next Principal Teacher at St. Mary's School. Her term begins on August 1st of 2023.

Ms. Falbo has demonstrated a deep love and commitment to our community and a profound desire for academic excellence. She is also a deep person of faith and is committed to our parish as a true steward. I am happy to welcome her to continue to use her talents to build up the Kingdom of God on this earth in this new capacity.

Ms. Falbo has worked at St. Mary's School since 2013 and is our current Kindergarten teacher. She is known for her clear and effective communication to children and families; and is respected by her colleagues for her leadership and wisdom.

We give thanks also for Ms. Lisa Milano's commitment to Catholic Education and for her love of teaching as she goes forward in a new and exciting position. Ms. Milano will be missed and remembered for seeing us through some very challenging days during the Covid-19 Pandemic. She is a true advocate for Catholic Education and worked daily to build up our School in our community with her delightful disposition and deep love of Our Blessed Lord.

We will celebrate a farewell for Lisa and a welcome to Cristina at a date to be determined.

We thank all of you for your support of St. Mary's School and ask you to keep both of these excellent teachers in your thoughts and prayers. Be joyful knowing how richly blessed we are!

Sincerely,

Fr. Michael Costik, Pastor